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Mr Neville Crawford

29 March 2001

As indicated in previous correspondence we are very mindful of the pain and loss that

you and your wife have endured. We are also conscious that the anniversary of Lucy's

~ death is very close. We genuinely believe that it would be helpful if you would be
willing to participate in a meeting with the Trust regarding the findings of our review. I
would wish to reiterate the concern we expressed in providing you with-a written

response to a matter of such considerable sensitivity, and again for this reason, would

wish to encourage you to avail of the opportunity to meet with us.

Should you feel able and wish to participate in a meeting, 1 would be very happy to
consider making available those whom you feel would be helpful to participate from the
Trust's point of view. Certainly I believe 1t would be helpful if Mr Fee, the Director of
Hospital Services, participated. Perhaps you would wish to discuss this wirh Mr Miilar,
Chief Officer of the Western Health and Social Services Council, whom I understand has

been providing some guidance and support to you and your wife..

I trust this further letter helps to address more specifically your concerns about the
adequacy and the quality of the care provided to Lucy. I appreciate that it does not add
further to the detail already provided in Mr Fee’s report. I would however hope that a
meeting would enable specific issues and questions.to be explored: T irnst thiy vas:besn
helpful, and as indicated, would ask you to consider contacting Bridget O’Rawe our
Compiaints Maiiager, 12 order that arrangements for a meeting might be progressed.

Yours sincerely
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